
Hello Families, 

We have ended this term with a fantastically fun week of festive celebrations.  

Last weekend we had the Grinch That Stole Saxon Hill’s Christmas Fayre. A big thank you to Friends 

of Saxon Hill and all those involved in making it the superb event it was!   

This week, we have also enjoyed visits from Santa, Christmas parties, a Carol Service and a 

delicious Christmas dinner.  

Don’t forget to catch a glimpse of students and parents talking about the importance of our Sleepover 

Club on Monday 19th December at 6:00pm.  

So, all that is left to do is wish you all a very 

                                                  MERRY CHRISTAMAS EVERYONE!! 

We hope you have a fantastic holiday and we will see you all in the New Year. 

Updates 

16th December 2022 

Family Update 

Headteacher: Mel Newbury 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Kim 

Thomas 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding 

Leads: Mel Newbury & Helen Bowers 

Key Dates 

We have had a great 

recommendation of the Christmas 

Sensory Survival Guide below:  

Christmas Sensory Survival Kit 

If you have any recommendations 

for activities, places or groups that 

you think other parents and /or 

pupils would enjoy, please email it 

to:  

emily.thompson@saxon.set.org 

Parents Recommend  

Tuesday 3rd January - Return to school  

Friday 3rd February - Inset Day (school closed 
to pupils) 

Monday 6th February - 10th February - 
Children’s Mental Health Week  

Monday 13th February - Mid-year reports home  

Friday 17th February - break up for half-term  

Monday 6th March - Friday 10th March - 
Explorers learning Conference  

Tuesday 28th March - Explorers  

Easter Egg-Stravaganza  

https://www.saxonhillacademy.org.uk/uploads/Family%20Update%20Newsletters/Autumn%202022/sie-christmas-sensory-survival-kit%5b11038%5d.pdf
mailto:emily.thompson@saxon.set.org


Christmas Fun 

Christmas Tree Swinfen Hall  

A big thank you to Rymans for 

donating this year’s tree! 

We would like to send a massive thank 

you to Michael and his team at Swinfen 

Hall for donating all of the proceeds of 

their Christmas Carol service to our 

school. We are so grateful to them for 

their continued support.  

Also a big thank you to the pupils and 

staff of Lichfield Cathedral School who 

performed and were amazing!  

We look 

forward to 

seeing Michael 

again in the 

New Year and 

to working with 

the school on 

exciting 

projects in the 

New Year.  

https://www.facebook.com/swinfenhall?__tn__=-%5dK*F
https://www.facebook.com/swinfenhall?__tn__=-%5dK*F
https://www.facebook.com/Lichfield-Cathedral-School-111079005674181/?__tn__=kK*F


Sleepover Club Highlights 

On Wednesday, we were very excited to 

welcome Lucy Kapasi, a reporter, and James, a 

camera man from ITV Central News, to 

Sleepover Club. A  parent had contacted them 

with their concerns about the Local Authority 

review of our provision. Parents and pupils were 

interviewed. It will hopefully be broadcast on 

Monday at 6:00 p.m. Be sure to watch and listen 

to our     superstars! For those who haven’t yet 

completed their LA survey, you still have until 

Sunday to show your support. 



Sleepover Club Highlights 

Santa has taken time out of his busy schedule to  

visit Sleepover Club each night this week. We would 

like to say a huge thank you to Simon, Martin and 

Ian from K&W Mechanical Services LTD for their 

generosity, time and support. Merry Christmas to you 

all.  




